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17 September 2025 

 

 

Slipway and jetty in front of Bugibba Square - Restriction 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that due works on the Bugibba Square, the slipway and the jetty next to it, in front 

of Bugibba Square, will not be accessible with immediate effect and until 15th March 2026  

 

The slipway and the jetty are shown by a red circle on the attached chart and centred on 

the following position: 

 

LATITUDE (N)    LONGITUDE (E)  

  35° 57’.135    014° 24’.839 

 

Mariners and the general public are to note the above and co-operate with the contractor 

on site. 

 

Mariners are also to comply with any instructions given on VHF channel 12 and/or 16 
by Valletta VTS 
 
 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 211 




